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From: Clyde Sakamoto <clydes@hawaii.edu>

Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 7:08 AM

To: GET Committee

Subject: Support Marc Takamori as Director of Transportation (GET-1(10)

Aloha Government, Ethics and Transparency Committee Members,
l'am writing in support of your confirmation of Marc Takamori as Maui County Director of Transportation.

I have known Marc for over a decade to be an effective administrator and creative problem solver. We have worked
together as fellow Ka Ipu Kukui Board Members where his skills, integrity and effectiveness have been

evident. Before and after many of these meetings, | have also had a chance to ask and learn more about the County
Transportation Department’s directions and decisions through my exchanges with Marc.

Marc clearly expresses an interest in hearing about needs, opportunities, alternative options, etc. towards
addressing any problem or question presented. His follow up is exemplary. Our community would benefit from
enlisting his leadership and professional assets as our Director of Transportation.

Your consideration of his appointment would be appreciated. Mahalo,
Clyde M. Sakamoto

Chancellor Emeritus, UH Maui College
(808) 870-5133



